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ADDENDUM 
 

 

DATE: 
 

April 27, 2015  

 

PROJECT: 
 

Public Safety Audio Recording 
System Replacement 

 

SPECIFICATION NO. 
 

91325 

ADDENDUM NO.: 3   
 

SUBMIT DATE: 
 

May 1, 2015   

 
 

NOTICE TO ALL CONSULTANTS SUBMITTING 
PROPOSALS: 

 

You are hereby notified of the following changes, clarifications or modifications to the 
Request for Proposals. This addendum shall supersede the original Request for Proposals 
and subsequent addenda. Wherein this addendum contradicts the original Request for 
Proposal and previous addenda, this addendum shall take precedence. All other conditions 
shall remain unchanged. 

 
 

A. CHANGES AND/OR CLARIFICATIONS TO THE NOTICE REQUESTING 
PROPOSALS: 

 
The City of San Luis Obispo is extending the due date for sealed proposals for a Public Safety 
Audio Recording System Replacement Upgrade pursuant to Specification No. 91325.. All 
proposals must be received by the Finance & IT Department by 3:00 pm on Friday, May 1, 
2015, when they will be opened publicly in the City Hall Council Chambers, 990 Palm Street, 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401. 
 
The City experienced some technical problems that prevented us from receiving emails sent to 
Spec91325@slocity.org and we ask that if any vendor sent questions to the email address, to 
please resubmit them to the City. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 
Consultants are required to base their proposal on the Request for Proposals 
and any issued addenda. 

 
 
If you have any questions contact Miguel Guardado at Spec91325@slocity.org 
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